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Cicero Town Council Staff Meeting Cancelled for April 16th 
 
Cicero, IN.- The Town of Cicero has cancelled its scheduled April 7th Town Council Staff 
meeting set for 7:00pm at the Cicero Town Hall.  No decision has been made yet for the 
scheduled April 21st meeting, but we will post updates as they become available. 
 
For questions, please send them to Cicero Clerk Treasurer, Rhonda Gary at 317-984-4900 or by 
emailing rgary@townofcicero.in.gov. 
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